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10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 18 January 1988
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Thank you very much for your letter of 13 January with

which you enclosed copies of my school records.

I believe these are confidential documents and I am

quite sure it would be wrong to release them - either mine

or that of any other pupil. / Gi4Z; /0k45.--4
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Miss M. D. Wilson


